
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING  
         June 9, 2015 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. by 
President Mike Wyly.  The pledge of allegiance was led 
by Sergeant-at-Arms Ric Roldan and there was a 
moment of silence for departed brothers and sisters 
since the last meeting.  The roll call was answered by 
twelve officers and stewards in good standing. Motion 
passed to waive the reading of the minutes from the 
previous meeting, to be printed in the Mail Call 
(Temblador/Costanzo). Thank You note from Tujunga 
Methodist Church, regarding the Food Drive was read to 
the membership. 
 
Motion passed to accept and welcome the applications 
for membership from: Jay Delgado, Keven Lau and 
Stephanie Serna (Burskey/Costanzo). WELCOME!! 
 
Food Drive Coordinator Burskey read the T-shirt Report, 
taking in $533 cash, $78 checks, and motion passed to 
accept the report (Costanzo/Roldan). Carolyn Zorn 
reported on MDA Summer Camp, coming up July 15th, 
and the need for camp counsellors and also water toys. 
President Wyly introduced discussion of Senate Joint 
Resolution 11.  
 
Food Drive discussion for hats instead of T-shirts and/or 
pre-ordering T-shirts next year. There was further 
discussion on route adjustments in Glendale, contacting 
congressional representatives regarding upcoming 
issues, and new uniform testing.  
 
Motion to adjourn (Siechert/Karchikyan) at 7:40 p.m. 
 
Submitted by,  
 
 
Nancy Norman 
Secretary-Treasurer  
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